
 

 

MEMO 

TO All Members 16 years and over 

FROM Operations Office 

DATE 28 January 2022 

SUBJECT SLSQ VACCINATION STATUS FORM  

 
The below is an important message for ALL CLUB MEMBERS over 16 years of age 

with information extracted directly from an SLSQ Circular  in regards to  

the submission of vaccination status by all members prior to 31 March 22. 

THIS MESSAGE IS IMPORTANT FOR EVERY MEMBER OVER 16 YEARS, 

WE ASK THAT YOU PLEASE FOLLOW THE BELOW ACTION REQUEST PRIOR TO 31 MARCH 22 

 

HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR VACCINATION CERTIFICATE TO OUR CLUB  

To administer the submission of vaccination certificates,  SLSQ has implemented a process which we are asking for 

all of our members to please follow.     This portal will allow members to self-administer the upload of their 

certificates.  This can be accessed via  http://vacstatus.lifesaving.com.au   

• Members will be required to add in the following information: 
Vaccinations Status (please note the options are fully, partially or unvaccinated) 

• Please note: that fully vaccinated is considered to be double vaccinated 
• If up to date, they need to provide the Date of last vaccination and the Certificate 
• If partially vaccinated they need to provide the date of booking for the vaccination 
• If unvaccinated provide the date of booking for your 1st vaccination 

Once members have submitted information you will be provided with a confirmation email. 

  

Exemptions 

Exemption requests will be handled by SLSQ centrally.  All requests are to be emailed to 

slsq@lifesaving.com.au. 

They are to be titled: Covid Vaccination Exemption Request : John Citizen (ABC SLSC) 

Information that is to be included is as follows Members Name, Members Club, Reason for Exemption and 

proof (please see the SLSQ FAQs as it relates to reasons) 

Exemptions will be assessed by SLSQ Personnel and a determination will be made and conveyed to the 

member, members club and branch. 

Please note: that any exemption request that includes derogatory or offensive language towards SLSQ or its 

staff/volunteers will be referred for disciplinary action. SLSQ understands and acknowledges that many people 

are against vaccination for a variety of reasons and have chosen not to have them. However, this does not 

allow nor give members the right to abuse the staff whether it be verbally or in writing. 

 

http://vacstatus.lifesaving.com.au/

